
CALLING ALL SINGERS
Nottingham Diocesan Choir

Calling all singers from across
the Diocese to join us as we
celebrate the relics of 
St Bernadette visiting
Nottingham Cathedral.

Come to our Saturday
workshop where we will
rehearse the music in advance
of the Mass. 

Rehearsal & workshop:
1/10/22, 10am-1pm
in Cathedral Hall 

Solemn Mass:
7/10/22, 9am
7:45am rehearsal in
Cathedral Hall 

Dates for your Diary

For more information or to sign up contact:
cathedralmusic@dioceseofnottingham.uk


